
 

June 28, 2015 

Welcome to  

First Baptist Navarre 

June 21 Contribution and Attendance Report: 
Budget Giving: $5,383      
Designated Giving: $3,407 
8:30 a.m. worship: 146 
9:45 a.m. worship: 120    

Wednesday Activities 
 

Children’s Zip Tracks: 6:00 p.m. 
 

Prayer Time & Devotion (Adult): 6:00 p.m. 
 

Youth (6th-12th grades): 6:30 p.m. 

Life Groups (for all ages) 
 

8:30 a.m. 
9:45 a.m. 

11:15 a.m. 
 

Sunday Mornings - 8:30 a.m. 
 

Preschool Worship (4 & 5 year olds)  
Children’s Worship (1st - 5th grades) 

 

Various Bible Studies For Adults and Youth (see bulletin and/or website for current studies). 
 

Preschool Classes (up to 3 years) offered during Worship and Bible Study hours on Sunday and Wednesday. 

Church Contact Information                                      
9302 Navarre Parkway, Navarre, FL 32566  
(850) 939-3424 (office)  
(850) 939-0434 (fax)   
www.fbcnavarre.org (web and live worship broadcast)      
fbcnavarre@bellsouth.net (Church Office) 
jerrypassmore@bellsouth.net (Interim Pastor) 
johnmcinnis@bellsouth.net (Associate Pastor/Education) 
kenrousseau@bellsouth.net (Minister of Music)     
austinhuggins@bellsouth.net (Student Minister) 
Deacon of the Month - June: George Fleetwood, 281-960-1430 
Deacon of the Month - July: Lee Witherington, 850-797-5316 

Evening Worship - 6:00 p.m. Morning Worship - 8:30 a.m.  

Thank you for joining with us as our guest today in our time of worship. We are delighted you 

chose to join with us as we worship our Lord. 
 

Today we observe the ordinance of the Lord's Supper in both services. We participate in this 

observance several times a year at First Baptist in obedience to our Lord's command. We 

welcome you who have like faith and practice to join with us in this observance this morning. 
 

During VBS our children gave an offering to the Florida Baptist Children's Home in the amount 

of $628. You were given the opportunity to contribute to the amount they gave and the total 

collected was $2,023. You and the children are to be commended for the expression of your 

love through giving for this ministry which is a part of the Florida Baptist Convention. Only 

eternity will tell what this gift has done for these children who received this gift. 
 

I have been to a number of Military Retirement Ceremonies, but never in a church. The fact 

that Major Brad Roehrig chose to have his retirement ceremony in his church speaks volumes 

of words about his commitment to his Lord and Savior. It was a delightful pleasure to attend 

his ceremony this past Friday. All of us congratulate him upon his retirement and thank him for 

the years he gave in service to our country in the United States Air Force. We are so glad to 

claim him as one of our church members and thank him for the ministry he is giving to our 

church by teaching and serving as one of our Deacons. 
 

We shall be having a baptismal service and time of fellowship at Navarre Park next Sunday 

evening at 6:00 p.m. 

Dr. Jerry Passmore, Interim Pastor                                                                                                                               

Morning Worship - 9:45 a.m. 

 Baptism 
 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
Mighty Is Our God 

How Great Is Our God 
Shout to the Lord 

Draw Me Close to You 
 

Worship in Song - Celebration Choir 
How Great Thou Art 

 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
 

Worship in Song - Sarah Stott 
 

Observance of the Lord’s Supper 
 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation Hymn - With All My Heart 

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
We Have Heard the Joyful Sound   #581 

Soon and Very Soon   #192 
 

Worship in Song - Celebration Choir 
How Great Thou Art 

 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
 

Worship in Song - Sarah Stott 
 

Observance of the Lord’s Supper 
 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 

Interim Pastor 
 

Invitation Hymn 
Only Trust Him   #317 

  

Welcome 
 

Congregational Singing 
Since I Have Been Redeemed   #543 

O What a Wonder   #548 
Lord, I Lift Your Name on High 
I Sing Praises to Your Name 

 

Worship by Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
 

Worship in Song - Sarah Johnson 
 

Message - Dr. Jerry Passmore 
Interim Pastor 

 

Invitation Hymn 

Just As I Am   #307 

 Serving Those Who Serve The Lord®  
On July 10, 1918, the Board of Ministerial Relief and Annuities held its organizational meeting in Nashville, Tennessee.  
Minutes from the early deliberations included the following: 
 

The men who have consecrated their lives to the work of the ministry until they have become old and feeble are entitled to the love and care 
of their brethren. They have received the meager salaries which are always attached to their calling. The nature of their work and the small-
ness of their financial remuneration make it impossible for them to provide for the period of advanced years and disabling infirmities. 
 

The life of the minister is one of cheerful, willing self-giving; he accepts the terms; faces the issues — honoring his Lord and loving his work. 
But is it not true that this self-giving spirit on the part of the minister demands the same spirit on the part of the churches? Does it not also 
involve not only kind graciousness but definite duty? The faithful minister laid aside needs support. To refuse is to be unwise and un-Christian. 
 

This burden was not to be carried alone — rather, it was one that has been embraced by GuideStone Financial Resources for over 90 years. 
Even though over time the word "Relief" was taken out of our corporate name, it has not been removed from our mission. We continue to be 
on a Mission to provide Dignity, comfort and security to faithful ministers, workers and their widows who have dedicated their lives to the 
gospel ministry. 
 

You can help the Mission:Dignity ministry carry the burden by sending a gift, funding a Charitable Gift Annuity, designating the ministry as 

the beneficiary of your life insurance, will or estate plan, or requesting materials to share with others. 

Notes from the Heart 
Bobbie and Patricia M., pastored 25 years in Colorado, Nebraska, South Dakota, Utah and Wyoming 
We are so appreciative of Mission:Dignity and the support we receive from you all. You have truly saved our lives and we would like to offer you and all of GuideStone a 
heartfelt thank you! 
 

Betty H., widow of a pastor who served 50 years in Georgia 
Many thanks and appreciation for all you are doing and have done for me. Words are not adequate enough to be expressed. May God continue his richest blessings on each 
of us. Pray for me as I continue my journey until God is finished with me. We will then know the joys of Heaven and the souls we have helped to win for Christ. 
 

Patricia A., widow of a pastor who served 35 years in Illinois 
Just a note to thank you so much for the good work you are doing to help others. I lost my husband 13 years ago. I have been able to stay in our home, and God has blessed 
me with a roof over my head, shoes on my feet and food on my table. I am 85 years of age, and still drive and take others to church. Words cannot express my thanks for the 
help you have been. 

http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/WhoWeHelp
http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/HowYouCanHelp
http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/HowYouCanHelp
http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/PlannedGiving/CharitableGiftAnnuity
http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/PlannedGiving/LifeInsurance
http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/PlannedGiving/WillsandEstatePlanGifts
http://www.missiondignitysbc.org/RequestMaterials


FBC Navarre’s 
 

The Home to Parenting Alone ~ 

Join us each Sunday this summer at 9:45 a.m.  

in Room A212 as we learn how to successfully 

parent children in a single parent home.  

Contact: Linda Jacobs, 919-671-5423 

Each of the first 4 Wednesdays in July (1, 8, 15, 22) kids will have a special 

program called Zip for Kids. The program starts at 6:00 p.m. with Bible    

stories, music, games, and learning activities. At 6:30 p.m. the kids transition 

to Zip Tracks. They will choose from 4 Zip Track options: cooking,  

construction, cheerleading, and duct tape creations. The last Wednesday  

in July (29) the kids will have only one Zip Track choice - Messy Games.  

Sign up today. Registration forms are available in the Lobby. 

For details on items in KidZone, contact John McInnis, 850-803-3361. 

** Parent Meeting ** 

Parents of kids going to CentriKid Camp  

at Shocco Springs July 27 - 31 will meet today  

at 4:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary. 

Joy Women’s Ministry 
New Summer Bible Study 

The 7 Experiment by Jen Hatmaker 
Wednesdays at 6:00 p.m. 

Beginning July 1 
Childcare is provided. 

Books are available now. Cost: $14  
Contact: Amanda Mitchell, 850-797-7287  

or Mary Battreal, 512-810-2200, to get 
yours now so you will be on target with study when we begin. 

An Evening with the Gaither Vocal Band 
Thursday, July 16, 7:00 p.m. 

East Brent Baptist Church 
Please contact Jean Bouchillon,  

850-684-1332, no later than  
TODAY for carpooling and tickets. 

 

Sunday, July 12, 6:00 p.m. 
Guest Speaker:  

Geoff Severin and his wife, Robyn 
Residence: Australia  

Sunday, July 26, 6:00 p.m. 

To ordain Johnny McDowell as Deacon. 

Kids Enrolled - 140 

Volunteer Staff - 73 

Professions of Faith - 23 

Prospects Discovered - 39 

Offering Collected for Florida Baptist 

Children’s Home - $2,022.74 

Holley by the Sea Summer Camp 

VBS Report for June 

Enrolled - 45 

Church Staff - 3 

Total Enrollment - 48 

Parents, sign your children up now! 
Ice Cream Reading Club 

for kids ages 4 - 11 
First Baptist Navarre - Church Library 

Wednesdays in July (1, 8, 15, 22, 29) 
9:30 - 11:30 a.m. 

Book information, challenges, and more  
details will be provided when you register. 

Stop by the Library Table in the Lobby to sign up! 
Contact: Jean Bouchillon, 850-684-1332 

and fellowship 

Navarre Park - Pavilion B 

July 5, 6:00 p.m. 

If you would like to be 
baptized in Santa Rosa 
Sound please contact 
the church office this 
week to be placed on 
the baptismal list. We 
will have worship and 
fellowship. Everyone  
is invited to join us. 
Bring your favorite 

RED, WHITE, & BLUE 
dessert to share. 

The church office will be closed Friday, July 3. 

personal and church revival 
pick up your copy of the prayer guide in the lobby.  

the 40 days of prayer is july 1 - august 9.  

this is a critical time in the life of the church. the pastor search 

team and the long range planning committee are at crucial stages 
of planning for our pastor’s selection and establishing the  

direction for our church’s ministry. we should pray fervently  
as we seek God’s will and purpose for our church. 

Church Council 
for all Ministry Leaders and Committee Chairpersons 

Tuesday, July 21, 6:30 p.m. 

Quarterly Business Meeting 
for all church members 

Wednesday, July 22, 6:00 p.m. 

Congratulations to two of our former youth,  
Allyson Bacon and Collin Townsend,  

who will be married this Friday, July 3.  
Allison has been away at college and Collin  
has been away training with the military.  

We wish them well and pray for their marriage  
as they begin their lives together. 

3-Day Summer Bible Study 
July 9, 10, and 11 
10:00 a.m. - noon 

FBCN Fellowship Hall 
Lunch will be provided. 

Guest Speaker:  
Jeth Looney 


